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June 2021

Dear Prospective Candidate,

Thank you for taking the time to consider applying for the post of KS1 Class Teacher at our school. We are very proud of our school and its achievements and the person appointed will be joining a friendly and highly committed team within a very nurturing, happy and successful school.

Hapton CE/Methodist Primary School is a lovely place to work.  The children are a pleasure to teach and they are keen to learn and work hard.  Whilst we have told you how wonderful our children are and what a lovely school we have, please do not be fooled into thinking the job will be easy!  What we will promise is, hardworking colleagues who will support you in any way they can.

If you feel you would like to be a part of our team and make a commitment of providing high quality learning experiences coupled with fun and a sense of humour we would love to hear from you.

We have scheduled visits below, for you to look for yourself and meet the children and staff to see what you think of our lovely school!
· Tuesday 22nd June at 4pm

· Thursday 24th June at 10.30am

· Monday 28th June at 10.30am

· Wednesday 30th June at 1.30pm
Please telephone school and speak to Mrs Wheeler on 01282 771657 to book an appointment for the times above.

The successful candidate will be teaching children in a mixed Year 1 and Year 2 Class.  

The closing date for applications is Friday 2nd July 2021 at 12.00noon.
Lesson observations are scheduled to take place, Monday 12th July 2021.  From these observations, candidates will be shortlisted for a formal interview on Friday 16th July 2021.

If you do not receive an invitation to attend for an interview within two weeks of the closing date, you may assume that on this occasion your application has not been successful.

Yours Sincerely,
A Leyland
Headteacher

